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REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

July 1,  2021 

HELPERS for 07/04/21 SERVICES  SCHEDULE 

Nursery l, ll, & lll   

Gail Staci 

Marilyn Paxton 

Kim L. Kelsey 

Usher Bob Nations 

Decision  

Counselor  Gail Rogers 

AM Benediction David Norfleet 

Sun./Wed.  

Lock Up  Kevin Williams 

Accompanist Jan Jenkins 

Sunday, July 4, 2021 

8:30 AM Deacon’s Meeting 

9:00 AM Breakfast Fellowship 

9:30 AM Sunday School 

10:40 AM Sunday Morning Service 

FBC family, 

I want to ask you all to please be praying as I begin to prepare for 

out next sermon series titled, “He who has ears to hear, let him 

hear.” We will be looking at the seven churches in the book of    

Revelation that Jesus addressed. If you wanted to read ahead we 

will start in Revelation. 

In Christ, 

Pastor Mike 

Celebrate at church with 

us this Sunday! 
 

DOVE award winning                        

singer/songwriter                              

Mark  Bishop  

will͏bless͏us͏with͏his͏touching͏music.͏͏

Bring͏your͏friends͏and͏family͏to͏start͏

celebrating͏at͏church͏with͏music͏and͏

the͏Word͏before͏you͏take͏the͏fun͏͏͏͏

outdoors!͏͏͏Mr.͏Bishop͏͏has͏waived͏his͏

usual͏fees,͏so͏we͏will͏͏have͏a͏love͏

offering͏to͏show͏our͏appreciation.͏ 

Hope to see all of you there! 

͏You won’t want to miss this! 

Please take note! 

Starting July 5th, the 

church office hours will 

be 8-3 for the summer. 

Our Wednesday nights are  

changing… we’re trying 

something new! 
 

In an effort to reach the lost in our community as well as immerse our own 

church kids in God’s Word, we’re strengthening our Wednesday night     

program for  the younger kids aged 2 years through sixth grade. 

It is Bible-based with an emphasis on learning how to use the Bible, study 

of the Bible, and scripture memorization with music and activities. Kids are 

going to want to come for more than just the meal.   

We invite you to come to an informative meeting Wednesday, July 7th at 

6:00 PM to hear the plans we have for both growing our kids and reaching 

the kids in our own community.  Pizza and drinks will be provided. 



Faith & Family Event 

                Saturday, July 17, 2021 - 6:00 PM vs Orioles 

Wooohoooo, there are 22 of us  going! 

Even͏though͏Bob͏and͏Melba͏are͏Orioles͏fans,͏and͏Pastor͏Mike͏is͏

inexplicably͏͏͏͏͏unashamed͏in͏his͏support͏for͏the͏“other” Mis-

souri͏baseball͏team,͏we’re͏sure͏these͏fine͏folk͏from͏FBC͏will͏be͏

well͏behaved͏͏at͏this͏event.͏Well,͏maybe͏not͏Melba…haha. 

͏͏͏͏If͏you͏have͏a͏sudden͏urge͏to͏join͏the͏fun,͏call͏Teri͏in͏the͏office͏

ASAP,͏and͏she’ll͏find͏out͏if͏it’s͏too͏late͏to͏add͏you͏to͏the͏group͏

seating.͏͏͏ 

Pray͏for͏the͏featured͏speaker͏Scott Dawson and͏Christian͏͏͏͏͏͏

singer͏and͏songwriter͏Zach Williams as͏they͏prepare͏to͏share͏

Christ͏with͏those͏who͏stay͏after͏the͏game͏for͏the͏festivities. 

FBC VOLUNTEERS ARE THE BEST! 

A͏big͏THANK͏YOU͏to͏all͏of͏those͏

who͏stepped͏up͏to͏help͏make͏and͏

distribute͏the͏lunches͏to͏the͏school͏

kids͏during͏their͏summer͏days͏when͏

they’re͏out͏of͏school.͏͏We͏still͏have͏

a͏couple͏slots͏open.͏ 

If͏the͏Lord͏is͏

prompting͏you͏to͏

serve,͏give͏Teri͏a͏call. 

                              Pic-a-nic in the Park  
Let’s meet right after church July 25th in the White Pavilion at                                                

Farrington  Park.  We’ll have *hot dogs on buns with condiments and lots                                       
of other good stuff.  Teri will be at the back of the church Sunday with                                         

a sign-up sheet for various side dishes, fruit, some chips, drinks, and                                        
desserts...or you can call Teri in the office to sign up for whatever you’d like                                      
to bring!  We suggest you bring fold-up chairs and a paper fan!!!                                              

Let’s show the community that we Baptists knows how to have fun!  

*Smoked hot dogs provided by MISS ANJEE’S BBQ of Windsor.  MmmmMmmm Yummy!   

Construction Workers Still Needed!                               
We’re building kids for Christ                                                                        

We still need a VBS teacher for kids entering 5th grade .                             

Can only help out one day that week? No problem!                                       

Want to help all week?   Even better! 

Contact Carla Hamilton  or Gail Rogers                                                     

for more  information or to sign up. 

The Community Blood Center needs your help! 

 

Every year we help the United Methodist Church when they host 

the community blood drive by providing snacks and drinks to give 

to those donating blood.  The blood drive is Thursday, July 22.  

We need the following items by Wednesday, July 21: 

6--12 oz cans frozen orange juice 

3--12 oz cans frozen lemonade juice 

2--46 oz cans pineapple juice 

5 pounds hard brick cheese (any brand) 

2 large boxes round crackers (any brand) 

20 dozen homemade or store-bought cookies 

Call Teri at the office to let her know what you can provide. 


